
2020 Diaper Drive 

Hello from the 7​th​ Grade!  

We are doing our annual Diaper Drive and hoping to 
collect 10,000 diapers for families in need. 

Sizes 4, 5, and 6 are needed most.  

Begins:​ Ash Wednesday 2/26/2020 

Ends:​  Holy Thursday 4/9/2020 

You can drop off your diapers in the Front Office.  

 

Diapers will be delivered to the Bottom Line Diaper 
Bank and the Gabriel House Project and then 
distributed to local families in need of diapers. 


